
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Harvest Festival  

As most of you are aware by now, we work very 

closely with our community and this year we 

would like to support those that in need once 

again. We would like to kindly ask all TAS 

families to donate an item of food by the week 

commencing 19th of October. All offerings will be 

stored for 72 hours prior to delivering them to 

the Borehamwood Food Bank.  

This will be a great time to join us in teaching 

our children to help others, to appreciate what 

we have and to be kind. 

 

 

 

A reminder to all parents/careers that drop off and pick up is from the car park. Where 

possible, TAS Team would greatly appreciate if you can wear a mask upon greeting staff. 
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Autumn has arrived and we are looking forward to all the exciting 

activities and events that we have planned here at TAS for the 

children 

As the weather has changed please can you ensure your little one 

have an appropriate change of clothing in their bags . 

Black History Month  

This month we will be celebrating diversity, 

inclusion and equality in our setting. We will 

discover amazing facts about people from 

around the world and we will join in many 

creative activities. 

The story of the month will be Handa’s Hen 

written by Eillen Browne.  

On Wednesday the 28th children are 

welcome to come dressed in bright colours. 

colours. 

 
Private School talk with Demi 

Our talk with Demi will be taking place on Tuesday the 6th of October at 10 am. Please can you 

confirm your attendance by the end of the week. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 



     

EMPLOYESS OF THE 

MONTH 

We are sure you would like 

to join us in congratulating 

Miss Lucy from butterfly 

room and Mrs Shital from 

caterpillar room who are 

our employees of the 

month.  
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RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are very pleased that 

many of you have recommended new families to 

our nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 10% off your 

invoice for one month after a new family that you 

have recommended starts with us.  We would 

kindly ask that you email us to let us know when 

you have made a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

 

DATES NURSERY IS CLOSED 

Please note the last day of the term will be Wednesday 23rd December where our nursery will close at 

3.30pm. We will reopen 4th January 2021 

Following the request from finance team please see attached this year’s fee structure. For any questions 

and enquires please contact the finance team directly finance.totsandscholars@gmail.com.  

 

 

Forest Outdoor Adventure 

We are excited to announce that we will be exploring local woods and our local area again 

very soon. The children in Butterfly room will leave the nursery to discover nature and 

wildlife around us, every last Wednesday of the month 

Majority of you have already signed the consent to take the children out, however we are still 

waiting for some of you to give consent. Please can you kindly send in your consent at your 

earliest convenience. 

  

 

Gentle reminder please ensure 
where possible a 2mtr distance 
is met in the car park as per the 
government guidelines.  
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